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What Is This Study About?
The purpose of this study is to explore the effectiveness of text-to-speech software as a tool for students with visual impairments ages 10 to 16.  Qualifying students whose parents/guardians consent to the study will be asked to solve up to 16 problems.  Problem types include basic arithmetic and simple fraction problems.  The process the students utilize to solve the problems will be recorded through the items they click on as they move through the protocol.   It is anticipated students will complete the session in less than 40 minutes.  Each student will receive a Barnes and Noble gift card.
What Students are Eligible to Participate?
Students must meet the following criteria to be invited to participate in the study:

        -> blind

        -> on or near grade level
        -> age 10 to 16 
        -> ability to solve arithmetic and fraction problems
How Do I Get More Information to Share with 

My Student’s Family?

Contact Dr. L. Penny Rosenblum, Technical Expert, rosenblu@u.arizona.edu or 520-621-1223 or
Contact Dr. Carole Beal, Principal Investigator, crbeal@email.arizona.edu or 520-626-1214.
Once a student’s parents have consented to participation, you’ll be contacted with a user name and password for your student.  You’ll be asked to schedule a 40 minute block of time for your student to go to a web site and complete the 16 problems.  (You can also schedule two 20 minute sessions if you prefer.)
